
From: Alex Damien
To: Tina L. Kadrich
Cc: Judith Allen
Subject: FW: New Lawn Water Credit
Date: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 1:48:22 PM

Tina,
Good afternoon.  Can you send me the usage history of 1311 Mohican Trail please?
Thanks,
Alex
 
 

From: Gardner Scharnott [mailto:gardnerscharnott@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:38 AM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: New Lawn Water Credit
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

 
Hello Mr. Damien,
 
My name is Rob Scharnott and my wife and I recently built a new home in the Fox Lake
Village subdivision.  Our address is 1311 Mohican Trail.  I am writing to you because it has
been brought to my attention that you may approve a credit to our water bill as it relates to the
excessive watering connected to the new lawn we just planted.  I anticipate impact to our
Quarter 2 and 3 bills.  Any relief consideration would be greatly appreciated.  Please call or
email if you have any questions or concerns.  My cell is 414-559-9669.
 
Thank you for the consideration,
 
Rob.
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